Local Government
Energy Efficiency
Program

Programme Closed

The Local Government Energy Efficiency Program (LGEEP) provided financial assistance to local governments for
the installation of solar and heat pump hot water systems in community buildings and facilities, particularly
where those authorities were situated in low socio economic or otherwise disadvantaged areas.

Funding provided

Grants were awarded to 214 local councils for a total of $6.7 million. The Program closed on 30 June 2014.

Program Guidelines

TH Read the full program guidelines (PDF 1.5MB)

For further information

For further information on the LGEEP, please contact the AusIndustry Customer Contact Centre on 13 28 46, or
submit an enquiry by email.


http://www.industry.gov.au/Energy/Programmes/LocalGovernmentEnergyEfficiency/Documents/LGEEPProgramGuidelines.pdf
http://www.business.gov.au/contact-us/Pages/email-us.aspx

